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Give Thanks! 
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November 2005 – This is the time of year we pause to give thanks to God for the harvest He 
provides and all his goodness to us. We have much to be thankful for. He has given us life, and 
salvation, and his word, and everything we need. Isaiah 55:10-11 says, “As the rain and the snow 
come down from heaven, and do not return to it without watering the earth and making it 
flourish, so that it yields seed for the sower and bread for the eater, so is my word that goes out 
from my mouth: It will not return to me empty, but will accomplish what I desire and achieve the 
purpose for which I sent it.” (NIV) 

We give thanks now especially for providing 
Scriptures in the Gullah language! The 
Gullah New Testament has just come off the 
press. This is the fulfillment of a dream of 
many people, for the past 26 years. It has been 
a privilege for us to be part of the Sea Island 
translation project for the past three years. 

There has been a lot of celebrating going on 
around here lately in connection with the 
completion of the Gullah New Testament. At 
the JAARS Center in Waxhaw, NC, we had a 
day of celebration where the members of the 
Sea Island Translation team shed tears as they 
were presented with copies of the printed 
Gullah New Testament to hold in their hands 
for the first time. Then a week later we released 
the Gullah New Testament to the public as part 
of the annual Heritage Days Festival at the 
Penn Center on St. Helena Island, SC. 

It has been a blessing to work with the Sea 
Island Translation team and see the final form 
of the Gullah translation taking shape, and then 
see it printed by the American Bible Society, 
and then presented to the Gullah population, 
where it has gotten an enthusiastic response. 

Thank you for partnering with us in God’s 
service.

Kimberly, Michael, Lynn, David, Mark 



 

 

  
Opening the shipment of Gullah New Testaments Gullah celebration at JAARS November 5 

  
Gullah translators presented with New Testaments Prayer of dedication 
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De Gullah Singers Gullah translation in the news Give thanks! 

 

Reports have gone out about the Gullah New Testament in local and regional 
newspapers, and now nationally in an Associated Press article. 


